
Overdue Library Books

As we near the end of another year, we would like to encourage

pupils to return all overdue library books. We would be very

grateful if pupils could collect up any finished library books at home

and return them by Friday 8th July. Pupils are being notified by

tutors and the librarians of any overdue books.

If you are leaving St Faith’s it is very important that all library books

are returned to avoid a replacement charge at the end of term.

Books can be returned during classroom library visits or at

breaktimes and late stay.

Pupils who are returning in September are welcome to borrow

books for the summer holidays and this will be done during the

final week of term.

Very many thanks for your help.

Best wishes,

Miss Johnson

Librarian


